
Belton Bridge Center Board Meeting 

December 11, 2022 

Time: 3:30pm 

Present: Norman Duttweiler, Susan Elkin, Kathy Clark, Peter Goodman        

 

The BBC board met briefly after the Holiday event to select new officers of the Board.  They are: 

 

President: Norman Duttweiler 

Vice-President: Susan Elkin 

Secretary: Alison Mann 

Treasurer: Kathy Clark 

Parliamentarian: Susan Michelson 

At Large: Peter Goodman  

At Large: Ron Francey 

 

Norman will call a meeting in January, 2023. He requested issues for the  January agenda. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Alison Mann in consultation with Norman Duttweiler 

 


